




Dear prospective Erasmus students,
EOI Santa Cruz de Tenerife is the Official Language School of the capital city of Tenerife, Santa Cruz de Tenerife. Official language schools are a referrent in the learning of foreign languages all over Spain. The institution dates from 1912, whereas our school has a trajectory of more than 25 years now. We currently cater for the language needs of circa 5,000 students, and our staff includes 32 dedicated and hardworking teachers, all of whom have complied with strict state requisites in nation-wide competitive examinations and have an extended teaching experience. We currently train students in seven languages: English, German, French, Spanish, Italian, Arab and Chinese. Classes start at 8:00 AM and finish at 10PM. so there’s plenty of flexibility to create a work schedule that suits your needs. Students are mainly adults, although the is a minority of students whose ages range from 14 to 17. Due to the prestige of the school on the one hand, and the fact that a substantial part of the  fees is subsidized on the other, the school has people from all walks of life, with very diverse backgrounds, thus constituting a perfect entrance to our culture.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The school is located in the metropolitan area, and is well connected with the neighbouring city of La Laguna, where the University of La Laguna is located. The location can be checked here. There is a tram stop situated at a five-minute walk from the school, from where anyone can reach the universtiy and the center of La Laguna. That makes it possible for students who would like to be assigned for a placement with us to freely decide to live in any of these two cities.

We are offering flexible placements for Erasmus students who need to complete their studies with a professional stage related to language teaching, school management, or a combination of both. We can offer placements that include language support in the form of conversation to small groups of students, teaching assisstantships, library and administrative duties. Once we know your specific needs and the requirements from your university, we will be able to design an adequate plan for you. We thus strongly recommend to get in contact with us at an early stage and consult your case.

Our staff is willing to welcome students with an open mind, a sense of efectiveness at work, team playing skills and lots of enthusiasm for an intercultural approach at work and in life.

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Best regards,
Francisco Barba Morán
Headteacher
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